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Reminders 

 Poetry 

Our next history quiz over lessons 5-10 will be given   
September 18. 

  

  

Our next poem is “I Wandered Lonely as a Cloud” by 

William Wordsworth.  The recitation will be September 

24. 

 

  Dates to Remember 

Dawn.Khederian@TheVanguardSchool.com                
Kristen.Gates@TheVanguardSchool.com                            
Emily.Rhoads@TheVanguardSchool.com                     

Michael.Mckinley@TheVanguardSchool.com  

 

 

 History 

September 16: Board Meeting, Dome, 6:00 P.M.        

September 17: Picture Day              

www.mylifetouch.com                                                 

September 19: Coffee with the K-12 Principals,    

Corona Campus, Cafetorium, 8:15 A.M. to 9:15 A.M.                                                                  

September 23: Family Economic Data Surveys due                                                                    

October 21-23: Parent/Teacher Conferences                                                 

October 24-25: Fall Break  

 Science  

 

 

Sixth grade astronomers understand the lunar 

phases as well as why eclipses periodically 

occur.  With our first test behind us, your 

children are learning how to study            

independently, preparing themselves for a 

successful transition into junior high.  To 

support your young scientists, you could ask 

if they have reviewed their vocabulary words 

and notes and are familiar with the critical 

thinking concepts.  

Please remember to sign your child’s planner 

every single night.  Even when we have long 

weekends or breaks, we ask that you still sign 

planners.  This helps us keep consistency in all 

that we do!   

Starting on Monday, September 16, writing will 

be taught in homerooms rather than in           

Literature groups.  Writing will be a part of our 

new Language Arts block, which will also    

include grammar.  Poetry will continue to be 

part of  Language Arts as well. 

Please note: Parents and students are never to 

exit through the side door, that is an emergency 

exit only.  Please use the main entrance of 

building A. 

Sixth Grade Team 

http://www.mylifetouch.com

